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EARLY COLLEGE

November

Attitude of Gratitude

While it might be difficult to reflect on things to be thankful for during
these trying times, at CSI we are reminded frequently of how
fortunate we are to have our community and high school partners.
Without you, we would not be who we are today. Thank you,
students for your dedication to your work and taking care of one
another. Thank you teachers for your creative solutions and hours
spent in preparation for class. Thank you administration and staff, for
your tireless efforts in putting students first this season. Thank you all!
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High School Hub Website

Check out our High School Hub website for
instructions on registering for dual credit classes,
our monthly newsletters, and other important
updates for our high school partners. This is a
page worth bookmarking!

December Sneak Peek:
Holiday Break is quickly approaching!!
Students, finish this year strong and enjoy
your time off!



https://www.csi.edu/early-college/high-school-hub.aspx
https://csi.dualenroll.com/users/sign_in
https://fsaid.ed.gov/npas/index.htm

